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ADVANCING THE COMMUNITY OF TOMORROW  

INVITES HARLEM COMMUNITY TO FREE FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 

*** 

Public invited to Cathedral grounds for screening of “The Secret Life of Pets” 

 

New York (August XX, 2018) Advancing the Community of Tomorrow (ACT), a 

program of The Cathedral of St. John the Divine, will host their second annual outdoor 

family movie night on Saturday, September 14, 2019 at 5 pm on the Pulpit Green of 

the Cathedral, located at 1047 Amsterdam Avenue (at 112th Street).   

  

“We here at ACT Programs are proud to serve the Harlem community as a popular after-

school and summer camp option for youth. We celebrate all families in our area by 

hosting free events that all are invited to attend!” said Jen Gowers, ACT’s Executive 

Director.  

 

The film on view at this year’s movie night will be “The Secret Life of Pets” (2016), 

chosen by campers currently attending ACT summer sessions. Snacks will be available 

for purchase. The event is open to the public with free admission. The Pulpit Green opens 

to the public at 5 pm, and the movie will begin at sundown. For more information about 

ACT, visit actprograms.org.  

 

About Advancing the Community of Tomorrow 

Founded in 1971, Advancing the Community of Tomorrow (ACT) provides a safe haven 

where toddlers to teens from many faiths, cultures and economic backgrounds gather to 

learn, play and grow, as they participate in a broad range of programs among highly-

trained and caring adults. ACT consistently provides children and their families with high 

quality services that sustain, support and enhance their ability to thrive in diverse 

communities. ACT offers year-round, affordable, reliable, nonsectarian and socially 

enriching educational programs and special events for families in and around the 

Cathedral of St. John the Divine, the world's largest Gothic cathedral. 

 

About The Cathedral 

The Cathedral of St. John the Divine is the Cathedral of the Episcopal Diocese of New 
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York.  It is chartered as a house of prayer for all people and a unifying center of 

intellectual light and leadership. People from many faiths and communities worship 

together in services held more than 30 times a week; the soup kitchen serves roughly 

25,000 meals annually; social service outreach has an increasingly  varied roster of 

programs; the distinguished Cathedral School prepares young students to be future 

leaders; Advancing the Community of Tomorrow, the renowned preschool, afterschool 

and summer program, offers diverse educational and nurturing experiences; the 

outstanding Textile Conservation Lab preserves  world treasures; concerts, exhibitions, 

performances and civic gatherings allow conversation, celebration, reflection and 

remembrance—such is the joyfully busy life of this beloved and venerated Cathedral. 
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